
  Community Notice for January 2022 
HAVE A VOICE IN YOUR COMMUNITY! 

The Village Council meets the Third Monday of each month at 5:30 PM.  We look forward to seeing 

you and would like to have your input and ideas. 

 

Please be mindful when there is a Water Main break, Public Works Maintenance works as 

quickly as they can to fix the problem. They realize this sometimes causes an inconvenience but 

they have no control if something breaks. 

Please be courtesy to them as they are working to keep our streets plowed and safe. 

 

 

  
Electronic Bank Transfers 

 Are available through the Village to pay your utility payments.  Your payment would be removed 

from your account between the 8th and 10th of the month. For more information  

Contact Shawn or Kathy at 461-6173. 

PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING: 

     
 

 

NOTICE TO ALL VILLAGE RESIDENTS & BUSINESS OWNERS 

 

There are times where a few minutes or seconds can make a difference, could they 

get to you or your family in time?  Can they find you if there are no number on 

your house or building where you live? 

 

The Fire Department, Police or Ambulance cannot locate you when needed:  

IF YOU DON’T HAVE A HOUSE NUMBER IN CLEAR VIEW. 
 

Light reflective signs are available through the fire department for $15.00 by 

calling (269) 461-3406.  Leave a message with your name, telephone number and a 

telling them you are interested in a sign.  

 Forms can also be picked up and filled out at the Village Hall.  We will get them to 

the Fire Department for you. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
With winter here PLEASE REMEMBER: 

NO PARKING ON VILLAGE STREETS FROM 

2:00 A.M. TO 6:00 A.M. 

TICKETS will be issued and vehicles will be TOWED 

The Village Public Works Department regrets the additional snow at the end of your driveways. Also Please be 

sure to remove your trash cart from the side of the road or alley after it’s dumped as it can get in the way of 

plowing. Also, when plowing or shoveling your drives please don’t push the snow in the roads Thank you! 

 

Mike- Public Works 

The Village annexation meeting was moved to Thursday, January 27th at 10:30 a.m. It 

will be held at Berrien County Administration Center. 

 

Michigan lawmakers are currently debating legislation that would put certain restrictions on how 

local governments like ours regulate short-term vacation rentals like Airbnb and VRBO 

properties. They are wanting feedback on the proposed law through this survey so it can be sent to 

the leaders in Lansing. https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/5MJSNSH 

Thank you again Eau Claire Pathfinders for decorating the Veterans Park and having 

Christmas in the park. It made our community cheerful and bright this Christmas season!!! 

 

This Month will be the first billing that will include the water usage on it. Just like 

anything new there could be some kinks in it. With that being said don’t hesitate to call 

the office if you have any questions or concerns. The clerk’s office hours are from 8:00 

a.m. till 2:00 p.m. 

 


